
Providing opportunities, training, and supports for individuals to  

assist them in becoming as independent as possible at home, at work, and in the community. 
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DBA  Martin Enterprises 

PO Box 1042 
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October—December 4th Quarter, 2017 

BRAVING THE FLU SHOT 

 Wellness Committee 

The Wellness Committee wanted to spend the last quarter of the year spreading a little holiday cheer through giving. In the month of 
November, the Wellness Committee partnered with the Department of Social Services to provide two needy families with Thanksgiving 
boxes for a nice Thanksgiving dinner. In the month of December clients and staff donated items and money to fill 136 Christmas treat 
bags with useful items for the residents of Vintage Inn and Williamston House assisted living facilities. Our very own  Curtis L., led us in 
caroling at both facilities. The residents thoroughly enjoyed the singing and the fellowship. 

DIABETES AWARENESS  WITH DIETICIAN SARAH OVERHOLT 

THE WELLNESS  COMMITTEE WELCOMES DINK MILLS TO OUR 

WELLNESS PROGRAM! 

THANKSGIVING BOXES 

NERD DAY WIG DAY 

FISH FRY WITH A&B CATERING SUGAR MAMA’S CATERING 
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Stop setting yourself on fire 

for people who will  sit there 

and watch you burn                 

-Kelvin P. 

2017 Perdue Hampton 

Art 

Cardboard Ann’s House of Nuts Penco 

Oct. 815,460 27,744 19.95 410 5,520 

Nov. 724,800 21,696 0 839 3,009 

Dec. 518,550 15,552 19.14 0 2,981 

4th Qtr. 2,058,810 64,992 39.09 1,249 11,510 

 Poultry 

trays 

Tubes of 

beads 

Tons of 

Cardboard 

Assembled and 

packed displays 

Wax Sheets 

CLFS, PSR,  and  Innovations 

This quarter the clients were joyfully active. In October, they dressed up each day for “Spirit Week” 

and enjoyed a festival at the end of the week. The clients attended a  seminar with Investigator 

Christina Jones, and Sheriff, Kevin Beck, as speakers on the dangers of online dating. They  also 

attended an action-packed “Healthy Eating” seminar with Dietician, Sarah Overholt, as the speaker. 

The clients assisted in collecting donations for The Ronald McDonald House in Greenville, NC. Once 

the items were collected, the clients and staff delivered them to The Ronald McDonald House. In 

November, clients donated food items and staff donated money to help fill a total of 3 Thanksgiv-

ing boxes.  The clients were excited about delivering the boxes and witnessing the joy  that they  

were able to bring to the needy families.  In December, the clients participated in various activities 

with the spirit of Christmas: making melted snowmen ornaments,  making treat bags to pass out at 

nursing homes, taking Bibleway Pantry food bags  to  the elderly, and participating in games and 

group performances during  our annual Week of Feasts. It has been an eventful quarter and an 

awesome year.  The clients and staff are looking forward to making 2018 even better. Stay tuned! 

ARC and UCP Group Homes 

ARC and UCP Group Homes have thoroughly enjoyed this quarter’s events to closing out 2017 and 

preparing for 2018. The residents celebrated special events in addition to  birthday parties and church 

functions. They enjoyed a Christmas party with family and friends complete with joyous singing, good 

food, and love. The residents were able to take a tour of Christmas lights through different neighbor-

hoods throughout the county. There was a bittersweet end to our exciting year as we bid farewell to a 

retiring staff member, Loraine Norfleet. She had been with the company for 11 years, and we are all 

going to miss her motherly love. The staff and residents held a retirement party to wish her well in her 

new walk in life. 

 

VOCATIONAL REHABILITATION  

VR has employed a new CES, Rene Wiggins!  She is off to a great start. Originally from Brooklyn, NY; Rene was raised in Williamston, NC. 
She is a graduate of the old Williamston High school (now Riverside High School) class of 2003. She attended Winston Salem State Uni-
versity where she served on several leadership boards. Since that time, she has worked with many people from different walks of life 
and feels ready for her new role as a Community Employment Specialist for Martin Enterprises.  

We have accumulated three Work Adjustment placements and two Supported Employment placements this quarter.    

We continue to be thankful for the employment opportunities provided for our clients.  Professional Staffing, Perdue Farms of Lewis-
ton, Bojangles, McDonalds, Burger King, Executive Personnel, Roses, and Mega Force Staffing Solutions continue to be active in hiring 
our consumers throughout the multiple counties we serve.  A special thank you is extended to all employers that have aided our con-
sumers in finding employment.   

In May, the VR Department partnered with The Martin/Bertie County Re-Entry Council to assist individuals in the community, with crim-
inal records, obtain employment. The Re-Entry Council is developing quickly to be recognized by state and local levels.  It is our hope to 
continue to help break down barriers for our clients.  

The Fourth Quarter Success Club Meeting was held at the Greenville Mall on December 20th.  Participants enjoyed lunch afterwards in 
the Food Court.  CES Cooper headed up the Success Club Outing.   

If you or your company is interested in receiving services through the Vocational Rehabilitation Program at Martin Enterprises, please 
contact Sonona R. Jefferson, VR Services Manager at (252) 792-8251. We look forward to serving you or your company’s needs in the 
future. 

Success Club Outing 

Welcome! Our new 

Clerical Assistant, 

Shawnqual Harrell! 

CHRISTMAS CARD 

CONTEST 
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